SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
May 29, 1957
The district of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at Mjelde’s in Beltrami,
and went to inspect the full length of the project. Omar Rood was along and made notes of stations

where the work of the contractor was inadequate. Nolte drove his car.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



